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TOPIC: PSE&G to Issue a Bill Credit for Gas Supply in February and 

March 

  
SUMMARY: 

 

PSE&G announced today that it is issuing a bill credit for its gas supply during 
February and March due to lower gas supply costs. 

  
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR CUSTOMERS? 

 

• A typical residential customer who receives gas supply from 
PSE&G will save about $26, or 9%, for usage during February and 

March of 344 therms. 

   
• Residential gas bills today are about 50% lower than they were in 2008. 

 

WHAT ELSE SHOULD CUSTOMERS KNOW? 
 

• Lower natural gas prices, combined with our ability to efficiently manage 

our gas supply contracts and purchases, have produced cost savings and 
we are pleased that our customers can benefit. 

 

• PSE&G makes no profit on the sale of natural gas, and passes along what 

it pays to customers. 

 

WHAT ELSE CAN CUSTOMERS DO TO MANAGE THEIR ENERGY COSTS? 
 

In addition to savings from the bill credit, customers can visit 

pseg.com/saveenergy to learn about other ways to further reduce their 
energy costs. 
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